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           16th September 2017 
 
Dear Lion President,  
 
Lions Clubs International Foundation (LCIF) 
 
No-one cannot have been moved by the scenes of desolation caused over the last few weeks by a number 
of natural hazards, including mud slides in Sierra Leone, hurricanes in various parts of the USA, islands in 
the Western Atlantic and the Caribbean, flooding in Bangladesh, China, India, Korea, Nepal and Thailand 
and earthquakes in Mexico. It hopefully will not surprise you that LCIF, our own Charity, has provided a large 
number of grants to Lions Clubs in all these areas, initially in the form of emergency grants. In turn, local 
Lions Clubs have coordinated their efforts with local agencies to determine the greatest needs and how Lions 
can address these needs. In a number of locations LCIF will also provide funds in the future for long-term 
reconstruction projects. When other agencies have left the site of a disaster LCIF is still there because many 
of our members who administer the aid make up the local community that has been affected. 
 
I do hope your Club will give additional support to LCIF this year by a special donation for the LCIF Disaster 
Fund, so that our charity can always go on supporting local Lions Clubs in any areas of the world where 
disaster might strike. 
 
Please make your payment to the 105D District Treasurer. Cheques should be payable to LCI District 105D 
and endorsed on the back ‘LCIF Disaster Fund’. Electronic payments to the District Treasurer should indicate 
they are for the ‘LCIF Disaster Fund’. 
 
Kind regards. 

 
Patrick Hamblin 
District 105D LCIF Coordinator. 
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